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Proposed Policy for University Teaching by Graduate Students 

IU School of Education, IUPUI 

 

To preserve the integrity of graduate education at the IU School of Education 

at Indianapolis, graduate students will not be permitted to serve as the 

primary or sole instructor of a graduate-level course. This policy does not 

prohibit graduate students from co-teaching graduate courses under the 

direct supervision of doctoral faculty, who will be the faculty of record. Co-

teaching is strongly supported so graduate students can experience teaching 

graduate and undergraduate courses. Graduate students are permitted to 

serve as the primary instructor for undergraduate courses, provided that 

they have the appropriate background content preparation and experiences 

for the assigned course or courses.  

 

 

 

 


